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Newsletter

It is unlikely there will be anymore planned burns this year due to wet weather., but we are
optimistic about conducting more data collection when it commences next year! 



We are actively recruiting participants to join our study, so if you know any interested

neighbours, friends and families living close to a forest reserve, please have them contact Dr
Dwan Vilcins at d.vilcins@uq.edu.au or register in this link

https://survey.app.uq.edu.au/Participant-interest---Prescribed-Burns-Study



NEXT PLANNED BURNS

Thank you to all 6 families who were so kind in facilitating us with this study,
including your little scientists who have been such an amazing support! In

total, we had18 participants, which was a lot more than we anticipated! 
 Without your support, our first data collection would not have been

successful.




COUNCIL BURN
MAP

UPCOMING WORKSHOP
Consumer Engagement Workshop

Meeting with community members who
experienced hazard reduction burns during
2022

Aims to understand community concerns
around planned burns, thoughts on the study
design and goals for research in this area

14th Nov 2022

Light refreshments will be served and a $25
Woolworths Wish gift voucher will be
provided for your time

Sign up here -
https://survey.app.uq.edu.au/Eligibility-
survey---Consumer-Engagement-Workshop

To view full map, visit - 

https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/c
ommunity-and-safety/community-
safety/disasters-and-
emergencies/types-of-
disasters/bushfires/planned-burns


